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14 June 2024 
 
Year 11 Arrangements for Final Week 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the culmination of the academic year, I would like to extend my heartfelt 
congratulations to our Year 11 students for their dedication and hard work throughout the 
year and in particular the GCSE exam period. Their commitment to revision sessions and the 
examination schedule has been commendable and we are confident they will achieve 
fantastic results which are well deserved in August. 
 
As you will have seen on the adjusted timetable, some students will today sit their final 
exam. However, for students who still have exams to sit next week I would like to remind 
you of the specific arrangements: 
 
Monday 17 June 
 
Students are only required to attend school if they are studying Design Technology (DT) or 
Music. All DT and Music students should arrive at the normal time of 8.25am. Music 
students will receive a revision booster session periods 1 to 3 before sitting their exam in 
the afternoon. They will be dismissed after their exam. All DT students will be in revision 
booster sessions periods 1 to 4 and will be dismissed from the site at 1:35pm. 
 
Tuesday 18 June 
 
All students who have a DT exam need to arrive on time at 8.25am for their examination. 
Students will be dismissed from school once this exam has finished. 
 
Wednesday 19 June and Thursday 20 June 
 
Students are only required to attend school if they are studying Hospitality & Catering. All 
Hospitality & Catering students should arrive to school at the normal time of 8.25am and 
will receive a revision booster session periods 1 to 4 and will be dismissed from site at 
1.35pm. Students need to arrive at 8.25am on Thursday 20 June for their exam in this 
subject and they will be dismissed from the school once this exam has finished. 
 
End of Year Celebrations 
 
Leaver’s Day is on Friday 21 June from 8.25am to 1pm. Invitations for this will be given to 
students who are eligible as they leave their last exam. Students will be required to bring 
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their invite to gain entry on the day. Hoodies will be distributed during this event if they 
have been purchased. Final details regarding the logistics of Leavers Day will be provided 
soon via MCAS. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school via the normal channels. 
 
Many thanks 
 

 
 
Miss E Long  
Year 11 Leader 
 


